[image: image1.jpg]


 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
AGNES WANJIKU
TO:

SPONSOR KATLA
Dear Sponsor,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year 2011! Much greetings from Agnes, your foster daughter is doing well, she was promoted to the new class of class 4. 

Agnes was very happy with her Christmas gifts where she received dress and shoes. She danced and was very pleased and thanked you for the Christmas gifts. 

Agnes enjoyed also Christmas dinner, where she called her friends from outside and enjoyed our Christmas delicacy dish. They enjoyed chapati, ugali, chicken, white rice and pilau rice, soda, biscuits and sweets. 

Her DAP money I bought her full school uniform. Agnes says I like Christmas because all our sponsors sends us new gifts, like these Christmas every sponsored child have new gifts. I want to thank you very much on behalf of Agnes. 

Wishing Katla and 3 friends of Bahati Nasibu a great year of blessings. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

